08/26/2022

Dear Parents of Yellow Door,

This week was very busy! Everybody is doing very well and our days went smoothly as we
played during center times with blocks, animals, cars, and trucks and in housekeeping making
lunch or taking care of the baby dolls. During Circle Time, the theme was “Friend” everybody
sat down and participated by passing a shaker and also singing with the teachers.

The playground is always fun. The children enjoy spending time on the swings, going down the
slide (and up too), and playing with balls.

The children enjoyed music class with Mrs. Lee who brought a colorful parachute.

For Art, our friendship is blooming art activity: they dipped their hands into paint and chose a
friend that they would like to do their art activity with, and this child will dip their hands into
paint and put it on construction paper next to their friend's handprint. We practiced a lot using
Play-Doh and making little and big balls. They used green Do-A-Dot markers to color
construction paper. They also colored papers with crayons or markers.

Please encourage your child to drink from regular cups, NOT sippy cups and also encourage
them to sit at the table for dinner NO HIGHCHAIR !!!

Reminders: Please send a family picture to put on our class morale the children love to see
their mommy, daddy, siblings, family members, and pets.

Please remember to always bring an extra change of clothing for your child! The days are hot
and sometimes messy with outside activities and all, so please make sure that your child always
has an extra little outfit in case of an accident. Make sure their clothing is appropriate for the
heat; don’t bring too many long-sleeved shirts and pants! Please make sure that your child has
an extra pair of socks in the classroom.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs.Yanet, Mrs.Yeysleydy, and Ms. Ashley



